
 

 

Thursday 11th February 2021 

Don Rae Dance Workshop - Chinese New Year  

Dear Parents / Carers 

We are very excited that we are able to offer a virtual dance workshop with Don Rae 
on the first day back after half term – Monday 22nd February. 

Don regularly works with the children at school and we all really enjoy his dance workshops. We hope that as 
many of you as possible will be able to join us from home so that we can continue to enjoy them despite working 
remotely. This will replace the topic lesson that day.  A member of staff from the class will be in each workshop 
on the day. 

Your class teachers will send a Teams invitation to the workshop in the same way you receive a live lesson 
invitation. Reception will receive the link via email.  Please look out for the live links and click on these at the 
correct time slot. 

Don has asked children to have a ribbon, scarf or piece of material at the ready so they can join in with the 
Chinese ribbon dancing. 

The timetable will be as follows: 

9:00  Reception  

10:00  1P 

11:00  1Pr 

1:15  2B 

2:15  2G 

Please remember to access the live links on the first day after half term at the correct time. You may want to 

spend some time researching Chinese New Year before Monday 22nd February. There are lots of videos and 

fun activities you can do on Espresso to help you with this. 

Discovery education (espresso) www.discoveryeducation.co.uk 

Username: student11873 

Password: larch2 

 

Please enjoy your well-deserved week off and we will see you for some dancing fun at Don’s workshops. 

 

Mrs D Jaycock 

Assistant Headteacher 

http://www.discoveryeducation.co.uk/

